
 

 
 

March 5, 2024 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 

The Selection Committee and the Procurement Division recommend award of RFP 20-24, Cayenta 
UMS Database Report and Migration Services to Whitlock Consulting Group.   
 
Contract negotiations will begin with Whitlock Consulting Group, with a recommendation to be 
taken to Council in the near future. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Analyst at (727) 
444-7902, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, 
FL 33758-4748. 
 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Leslie Greve 
Leslie Greve 
Procurement Analyst 
 

 


